From: Burros, Julie 
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 12:59 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Lorick, Lisa
Subject: RE: 2014 Annual Convention Scholarships - follow up report

Hi Steve – 


I have just returned from the Americans for the Arts annual conference and pre-conference in Nashville for which I received a $500 scholarship from AFTA.

AFTA provided a $500 scholarship to me for this program, and the city of Chicago will be paying for the remainder of costs. The program comprised several days of education sessions focused on public art, place making, cultural planning, arts administration and arts research. 

The public art/place making pre-conference was on Thursday June 11 and the main conference was Friday-Sunday June 12-15th.

The conference was held at the Omni Hotel in Nashville, Tennessee.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.


JB

Julie Burros

Chicago Department of Cultural Affairs & Special Events

